
The Morgantown Monongalia Metropolitan Planning
Organization (MMMPO), the City of Morgantown, and Kimley-
Horn invite you to a public meeting to discuss:

🚶 The Feasibility of the Don Knotts Boulevard
Pedestrian Bridge connecting First Ward to the Rail
Trail along the Riverfront.

🚦 Pedestrian Safety in Morgantown. Share your
concerns and ideas for making our city safer for
walkers and cyclists.

This is your opportunity to provide input and ask questions
about these important projects. Your voice matters in
shaping a more walkable and connected Morgantown!
For more information, contact planning@plantogether.org
We hope to see you there!

PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
DATE
APRIL 3, 2025

TIME
5:30 PM  - 7:30 PM

TRAIN DEPOT IN HAZEL
RUBY MCQUAIN PARK
(185 GARRETT ST)


